
G. W. Graham Grizzly Announcements 
Tuesday, May 27, 2025     (Day 1)  A / B / Lunch / C / D 
 
 

 
 
Grad Anecdotes 
Grads, please submit your grad anecdotes to Mrs. Piorecky or Ms. Clift. The deadline for anecdotes is May 
30. If you do not submit one, they will make one up for you!  
 
Math Tutor Club  
Need help with math? Stop by Ms. Krause’s room C174 today at lunch to get one-on-one help with your 
math. See you there!  
 
Provincial Assessments Begin Next Week! 
Assessments are happening in the small gym or library next week.  
• Students that are enrolled in a Semester 2 Math 10 course are attending a Numeracy 10 

Assessment session on Tuesday June 3rd. 
• Students in Grades 11 and 12 that have not completed their Numeracy 10 Assessment 

are scheduled to attend the make-up session on Thursday June 5th. 
• Students in Grades 11 and 12 that have not completed their Literacy 10 and/or Literacy 

12 assessments are scheduled to attend the make-up session on Friday June 6th.  
These are GRAD REQUIRED assessments, so you need to attend!  
If you want to confirm your assessment information, check the Master Lists on the office 
windows (closest to the bus loop). 
Or, if you have any questions, see Mr. Pastorchik at the office! 
 
Grade 12 Indigenous students – Your Grad SWAG is waiting for you. 
If you didn’t make it to the Indigenous awards night – have you fear! 
You can pick up your Grad Lawn sign and Indigenous Award from room B233 
 
Math Tutor Club 
Need help with math? Stop by Ms. Krause’s room C174 today at lunch to get one-on-one help with your 
math. See you there! 
 
Musical Theatre Announcement 
Shrek, the Musical, performs this week and weekend! Tickets are available at the office and through the 
school website, make sure to get yours before they’re all gone! See you at the show! 
 
Open Mic Lunch in the Courtyard 
Are you a singer, guitarist, rapper, or poet looking for a place to perform? This is your moment. 
We’re spotlighting student talent outside the traditional music program—think rock, acoustic, hip-hop, 
indie, or spoken word. 
Join us Friday June 6th, 2025 at lunch in the courtyard. 
All performers must sign up and be approved—see Mr. Cargill room D1016 

 



Volunteer Opportunities this Summer! 
Did you know you can use volunteer hours towards your graduation required 30 hours, applying for 
scholarships and bursaries and completing the WEX course.  
Ms. L has volunteer opportunities this summer, please go see her in the counselling offices downstairs or 
teams msg Carlene LaFreniere. 
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